NEWS DECEMBER 06, 2021

LUKOIL SRBIJA MEETING WITH THE LEADERSHIP OF THE VOLLEYBALL ASSOCIATION OF SERBIA

In order to summarize the results of the successful cooperation between LUKOIL SRBIJA and Volleyball Federation of Serbia over the course of the past three-years, a meeting of representatives of the Federation and the Company was held within the premises of the Directorate.

VAS President Zoran Gajić and General Secretary Ivan Knežević expressed satisfaction with their cooperation with LUKOIL SRBIJA and underlined that without the support of LUKOIL, the event that was the crown of this cycle, the European Women's Volleyball Championship, would not be so highly rated by the international community and sports organizations. They announced the beginning of the construction of a Home of the Volleyball in Belgrade and new programs and projects that VAS is planning for the upcoming period.

General Director Denis Ryupin expressed his thanks for the excellent presentation of our Company through all the activities of the Federation and wished new success to all volleyball teams in the future. Satisfied with the partnership, the parties have decided to consider the possibility of extending their cooperation.